
Pete, 

Please accept my resignation as a Board Member at Large.  I didn't realize how much time 

and communication would be required to participate properly.  I travel extensively and I 

don't carry a laptop.  We are visiting New York for the next week and I'll be away from my 

computer again as I have been for the last 10 days.  If the Association should ever desire to 

have a Reunion at Branson, MO I would be happy to help. 

Sincerely, George Harmon 


